
Will the Groundhog see his shadow? Will we have 
more Winter or will Spring be right around the 
corner? We will find out on February 2nd. 
 

The rest of the month, we will celebrate Love! We 
will sing "Jesus Loves Me" and talk about all the 
people and things we love too. Please remember to 
make and bring in your child's Valentine Box by the 
11th. If you need any supplies or help, please let us 
know! 
 

Our Valentine's celebrations will be on Wednesday, 
February 12th and Thursday, February 13th.  More 
details to come! 
 

Our letters this month are G, H, L, V, and K, as we 
celebrate groundhogs, hibernating animals, hearts, 
love, and kindness, especially for Valentine’s Day! 
 

We are collecting buttons and small gift boxes; if 
you have any of these items to donate, we will be 
using them all month for sorting and counting. 
 

We continue to practice identifying letters and 
their sounds, counting 1 - 10, and making patterns.  
 

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 
We love singing, laughing, and learning with them 
every day! 
 

With Love and Joy, 
Miss Deb and Miss Stacie 

Important 
Dates: 

 
February 11th: 

Valentine 
Boxes Due 

 
February 12th 

& 13th: 
Valentine’s Day 

Celebrations 
 

February 14th 
& 17th: 

No School 
President’s 
Weekend 

February News for the 3s! 


